

## INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL OF RIGA

## Summary for School Council meetings in February, 2022

On Wednesday, February 17th, 2022 a regular School Council meeting took place. The meeting started with discussing ongoing actions related to scholarships and possible cooperation with the Stockholm School of Economics for promoting ISR admissions.

Afterward, Cyrielle Bazin gave an update on student admissions status as well as a Marketing activities update. There are several Marketing activities planned for the spring period: social media activities planned for this semester with the target on EY. As part of the overall media campaign for Spring, there will be a declination specifically for EY. The Target will be Latvia for parents of young children.

During the director's report, Shane Kells reported on updates for the Child Protection Committee, Covid updates, updates on staff changes as well as threat assessment for school premises. SK informed that data analyses were done on programs that ISR currently teaches.

Afterward, Business manager Inese Avotina presented the Finance Report for January 2022. During the Facilities Committee, it was reported that the current focus for the Facilities Committee is on two aspects concerning the New Campus project: contract negotiations and technical design.

Please feel free to contact us at school.council@isriga.lv in case of any questions or comments.

Paldies, спасибо, and thank you!